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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT,             September 13, 2005 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
Since our last report, the only activity of the branch has been to hold 
our annual Golf Tournament and BBQ.  This is a joint activity between 
ourselves and the local branch of ASET. 
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
The Branch is in good financial health 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
1. Vice Chair Sheldon Dattenberger to attend Branch Chair’s meeting 

and council meeting, September 21 – 22, 2005 
2. Branch Executive meeting September 27, 2005 
3. Branch Executive members and local members will be making 

presentations to the ENGG 215 class at Medicine Hat College.  
Branch Chair to be representing APEGGA in class September 30. 

4. Branch is participating in the Science Olympics.  Currently we are 
putting our organizing committee together and looking for a school 
to host the event in March.  We will be selecting a date for this 
event at the next branch executive meeting. 

5. For Science and Technology week in October, the Branch plans to 
hold outreach events at the public library and in local schools.  
Plans will be finalized at our Executive meeting September 27. 

6. The branch will be holding a technical / social evening in October.  
Venue and topic TBA 
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